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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a ) 
Ameren Missouri 's Filing to Implement Regulatory ) 
Changes in Furtherance of Energy Efficiency as ) File No. EO-2012-0142 
Allowed by MEEIA. ) 

INITIAL RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF COMMUNICATION 

On December 6, 2016, the Commission submitted a Notice of Communication (Notice). 

The communication attached to that Notice consisted of an email sent by a representative of 

EnergySavvy regarding Union Electric Company, d/b/a Ameren Missouri's (Ameren Missouri) 

MEEIA Cycle 1 Heating and Cooling program.   

Ameren Missouri takes the statements made by EnergySavvy in that email very seriously.  

Ameren Missouri remains confident in the work performed in MEEIA Cycle 1.  However, 

Ameren Missouri intends to continue its internal review into the claims raised, and will submit a 

complete response to the Commission as soon as that review is complete.    

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Paula N. Johnson    
Paula N. Johnson, #68963 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 
St. Louis, Missouri 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3533 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (facsimile) 
amerenmoservice@ameren.com 
 
 
ATTORNEY FOR UNION ELECTRIC  
COMPANY, d/b/a AMEREN MISSOURI 

 
Dated:  December 14, 2016 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been e-mailed, this 

14th day of December, 2016, to counsel for all parties of record. 

 
 

 /s/ Paula N. Johnson    


